CHEAT SEAL OF A SEAL OF A

CITY OF PELL CITY

1905 First Avenue North • Pell City, Alabama 35125 Phone: 205.338.2244

visit us at www.pell-city.com

August 12, 2015

Dear Taxpayer:

This is to inform you of a change in our sales and use unabated school tax rate decrease adopted by the City Council of the City of Pell City. Effective October 1st, 2014 at 12:01 a.m., the Sales and Use Unabated School Tax rate for abatement applied taxpayer(s) has decreased by .20% for the City. Taxes will be due and payable by the 20th day of the month as normal following the month of collection. Penalties and interest will accrue beginning on the 21st day. Please take all necessary measurement(s) to ensure a successful and smooth transition to the new decreased tax rates and associated changes.

The City will continue to share additional tax with the City of Pell City School System in an effort to keep the education of our children top priority. A revised tax form is enclosed reflecting the changes for your convenience. Additionally, those paying taxes due for the Pell City School System not under an Abatement Certificate or Agreement are not abated.

The rates will be as follows:

Auto, Farm, Machinery and Equipment .55% Vending Machines .80%		UNABATED SCHOOL TAX
	and Equipment	.55%
		.80%
Amusement & General 1.3%		1.3%
Property Withdrawn for Use 1.3%		1.3%
Collections on Prior Deductions 1.3%		1.3%
Purchases Outside Pell City 1.3%	City	1.3%
USE TAX: SELLERS AND CONSUMERS:	ISUMERS:	
Auto, Farm, Machinery and Equipment .55%	and Equipment	.55%
Other Tangible Property 1.3%		1.3%
Collections on Prior Deductions 1.3%	eductions	1.3%

This decrease will not have any effect on the rates currently charged by the State of Alabama Department of Revenue or the St. Clair County Sales Tax Department. Your support, cooperation and understanding will be greatly appreciated. Should you have questions or comments regarding this letter and attachments please feel free to call or email Revenue Supervisor, Shavonne Murray at 205-338-2244 ext 110 or email smurray@cityofpellcity.net.

Respectfully,

Brian Muenger, City Manager

City of Pell City,

MAYOR Bill Pruitt

Penny Isbell